                          FROM: MR. JOHNSON KUMA
                                                        SANDTON JHB, SOUTH AFRICA

       TEL:  +27-78-102-6139
        FAX:  +27-11-507-6901
                                       E-MAIL: kumajohnson1@gmail.com
BUSINESS ASSISTANCE

Dear Sir, 
Good day! My name is Mr. Johnson Kuma, the Accountant Officer to Late Dr. Hemchand Silva, a Citizen of your Country; he was a Miner at the Anglo Gold Company in Mafikeng South Africa.
My client was involved in a Motor Accident on the 10th March 2001 and died the same day.  Since his death, nobody have make contact to our bank to claim his US$18,000,000.00 (Eighteen Million United States Dollars) deposited with our bank and I have made several enquires with your country Embassy here in South Africa to locate any of his relatives but all in vain. 
The fact that the account has no Next-of-Kin and our bank management is ready to transfer the US$18,000,000.00 (Eighteen Million United States Dollars) to anybody from your country who apply for claim as the Next-of-Kin to the Late Dr. Hemchand Silva; and I have decided to take this opportunity with you, if you indicate your interest towards this transaction and assure me that this money will be intact in your account until my physical arrival in your country for sharing of the money.

At the conclusion of this transaction you will get 25% - (US$4,500,000.00) for your assistance, 5% - (US$900,000.00) will be for reimbursement of any expenses we might incur during the process of this transaction, while the remaining 70% (US$12,600,000.00) will be for me.

Please if you are interested to do this transaction with me, I will like you to send me the following details by Fax/Email to enable us proceed with the transaction:- your Private Phone & Fax Number including your Bank Account Details where the money will be transfer (Your Bank Name, Bank Address, Account Number, Account Holder’s Name, Bank Swift Code, Copy of Your Identity Card & your Home Address) to enable me use it obtain the Government Legal Approval Documents on your name as the Next-of-Kin of the US$18,000,000.00 (Eighteen Million United States Dollars) and for immediate transfer of the money into your bank account in your country.   
Finally, please do not hesitate to contact me on +27-78-102-6139 or Email Address: kumajohnson1@gmail.com immediately you receive this letter for more information.
Thanks & best regards
MR. JOHNSON KUMA.
(FNB-Accountant Officer) 

